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DALLAS--Dr. S. Edward Sulkin, professor and chairman 

of microbiology at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical 

School at Dallas, has been appointed to a second one-year term as 

consultant to the National Cancer Institute. 

Dr. Sulkin will continue in his role as advisor to a 

task force of scientists exploring the role of viruses in cancer, 

meeting periodically with the team to evaluate progress in this 

important area of cancer research. 

The appointment, effective Aug. 11, was announced by 

Dr. Carl G. Baker, director of the institute, cancer research­

ordinating component of the National Institutes of Health. 
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